In St. Ptersburg Academy of Investigative Committee holds open day

The Saint Petersburg Academy of Investigative Committee has held an open day today. The event
was attended by more than 150 university applicants from 11 regions. The Academy’s
administration, representatives of branches and departments told future students about acceptance
rules, features of joining the Academy and requirements to applicants.

The main point of the open day was a meeting at the auditorium and a demonstration of a film about
the Academy, speech of Chancellor, Lieutenant General A.l. Yefremov telling about features of
studying at the Academy, employment of graduates and the most impressive events during the
collegiate life.

The applicants and their parents got more familiar with the equipment of the Academy’s materiel,
visited its laboratories and classrooms.
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